
CENTRAL HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

 SCHOOL-BASED DECISION-MAKING COUNCIL

MINUTES

November 15, 2006


A regular meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Central Hardin High School was called to order by Ron Ortiz on November 15, at 4:00 p.m. in the media center.  Those members present were Ron Ortiz, Kenny Ashlock, Paula Brewer, Mary Calloway, Kim, Case, Pam Cox, Rita Highbaugh, Betty Kirchner, Cherie Mingus, Suzanne Nichols, and Jackie Waldeck.

06.027
Jackie Waldeck moved and Cherie Mingus seconded to approve the minutes  of the regular meeting on October 18, 2006.  Motion carried unanimously.


Brian Walters presented information on “Choosing the Best, “ an abstinence-based sex education curriculum.  Carol Bewley-Brangers discussed the reasons for changing from the current program being taught in health.  Ron Ortiz  referred the  proposed program to the Academic Performance Committee for the December 7 meeting.


Paula Brewer discussed new information on the grading of on-demand assessment.


06.028
Ron Ortiz moved and Cherie Mingus seconded to establish a Small 


Learning Communities Ad Hoc Committee made up of administration, 


one teacher from each of the components, and parents.  Motion carried 


unanimously.


With general consent the Council went into executive session at 4:50 p.m.


Upon return to open session Ron Ortiz announced that Mary Ames will be hired as Mat Maids coach, pending minimum of six students participate. 


Ron Ortiz distributed the monthly budget.

Next regular meeting.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for December 13               at 4:00 p.m. in the media center.


The meeting adjourned at 5:10 p.m.
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